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Christmas holidays have come and gone and it will be great to see everyone 
back with smiling faces as classes resume.  I hope everyone had a joyous and restful 
holiday season.  Happy New Year!  

**********************************************************************************************************************************************

CLLC classes resume  
Wednesday, January 5, 2022 

School holiday  
(per GISD calendar)  

Monday, January 17 
  
In case of bad weather (ice and snow), classes at 
the Learning Center will be canceled or delayed if 
deemed necessary for safety precautions.  CLLC 
will monitor the weather during such days and 
send updates via REMIND.   
                                                  
Please send your child to school in clothing 
that is appropriate for the weather.  Warm 
jackets and hats are very important as we will 
be going outdoors. Only if it is raining or 
bitterly cold at the outdoor time will we be 
playing in the gym.  Also check to make sure 
that the change of clothing in your child’s 
backpack is appropriate for the current 
weather.  Some haven’t had an accident (yea!) 
in quite awhile, and still have warm weather 
clothing.   

Due to the Christmas holiday schedule, 
January 2022 tuition will not be considered 
late as long as it is paid by January 10th.  If 
paid after the 10th, please include the $25.00 
late fee. Tuition envelopes will be in your 
child’s cubby when you return to school.    
Thank you!     

We ask that you mark your child’s jacket, cap, 
and gloves with their name.  Encourage your 
child to be observant of what he/she is 
wearing and where he/she puts coats, hats, 
etc.  These are good habits to form before 
your child gets into “big school.” 

************************************* 

ADDITIONAL REMINDERS  
*** If your Christmas holiday plans included 
seeing loved ones that you have not seen in 
some time, we ask that you be very diligent in 
monitoring your child’s health and the health 
of other family members before sending your 
child back to CLLC upon your return from the 
holidays.   

Parents: With all the coughs and colds going 
around at this time of the year, we need to make 
sure our children are well before coming back to 
school.  This is not only for the well-being of the 
other children, but for your child also.  Please 
consult the HEALTH POLICY STATEMENT 
that is in the Parent Handbook (this can be found 
on preschool website www.cllcpreschool.com) if 
you have any questions or concerns about our 
policies. If your child has any of the symptoms 
listed, please keep your child at home until these 
symptoms disappear or until your physician 
determines that your child can return to school 
without spreading an infection to others. 

*** Pickup is at 2:00.....please do not be late.  
Late charges begin at 2:10 p.m. at $1 per 
minute.  Same for 4:00 and 4:30 pick-up.  Late 
charges apply after ten minutes.      

*** Your child’s bedding must be washed 
weekly according to licensing regulations.   

*** If you must pick up your child early from 
school, please let your child’s teacher know 
ahead of time so she can make the necessary 
arrangements to have your child ready to go 
when you arrive.     

************************************* 


